Dear Vladimir,
I am well aware that this letter could be written to virtually
anyone on this earth and be equally applicable. However, since
I have been observing your antics as the leader of the Russian
Federation, I am constantly reminded of how short-sighted man
really is. In all your machinations to openly reassert
communist rule in Russia, you have proved that you know little
and understand less about how you will be judged for the
things you do. Beyond doubt, you did not think twice when you
gave the word to have those opposing you murdered. Never mind
that they performed an actual service to you in checking your
aberrant behavior. Instead of listening to them,
unceremoniously got rid of them. How very sad for you.

you

You see Vladimir, you are not the end all, be all, and neither
is the communist doctrine you believe in. I am certain that
you either know the truth, or could easily find it out
concerning Karl Marx and what he really was. After all, it is
no secret that he was a bum who depended upon everyone else to
support him while he whined about the social and economic
order of the day. He doesn’t sound like much of an authority
to look to for one’s ideas on how things ought to be done in
this world.
But Marx’s problem was actually much bigger than that. Like
you, Karl Marx did not believe that God exists, despite all
evidence to the contrary. Now, I can kind of understand why he
would have problems in that arena, as the state churches in
Europe really do not present Christianity as it actually is.
Instead, the Christianity they present is warped and twisted
so that the leaders in those churches can ride the gravy train
on the backs of all those duped by such a system. And that,
all with the permission, blessing, and support of the
government they are in bed with. So much for the Lord Jesus
Christ being the head of those churches. No, instead of them
being administered by the Holy Ghost, they are administered

under the auspices of the State which coddles and supports
them. So, I can kind of understand why Marx had the problem he
had.
However, now, like then, the word of God is easily available
to virtually everyone who wants it. Moreover, it really is not
man that seeks after God, but God who seeks after man to bring
man to the right way, and an acknowledgement of the
instinctual knowledge the LORD God has put in all of us: that
God is real, our Creator, and that He rules over us. It is
quite plain in the Scripture that this is the case:
The LORD looked down from heaven upon the children of men, to
see if there were any that did understand, and seek God. They
are all gone aside, they are all together become filthy: there
is none that doeth good, no, not one. (Psalm 14:2-3)
Which is why the LORD seeks us:
Jesus saith unto her, Woman, believe me, the hour cometh, when
ye shall neither in this mountain, nor yet at Jerusalem,
worship the Father. Ye worship ye know not what: we know what
we worship: for salvation is of the Jews. But the hour cometh,
and now is, when the true worshippers shall worship the Father
in spirit and in truth: for the Father seeketh such to worship
him. (John 4:21-23)
Of course, as I referenced above, we all do know that God is
real and He exists. That is why you atheists fight so hard
against God. You are trying to rid yourself of an instinctual
knowledge. Let me assure you, you will never make that
knowledge go away:
For the wrath of God is revealed from heaven against all
ungodliness and unrighteousness of men, who hold the truth in
unrighteousness; Because that which may be known of God is
manifest in them; for God hath shewed it unto them. For the
invisible things of him from the creation of the world are
clearly seen, being understood by the things that are made,

even his eternal power and Godhead; so that they are without
excuse: Because that, when they knew God, they glorified him
not as God, neither were thankful; but became vain in their
imaginations, and their foolish heart was darkened. (Romans
1:18-21)
Now I know that you, like many others dismiss this and say
that you cannot see any evidence of God. However, you must
understand that God responds to you based upon whether you are
really interested in finding out the truth of who you are, and
what you are about. The Lord does work to show you who you
really are, but there is a point where He will let you go.
After all, the LORD God is not worried. You are of absolutely
no threat to Him. In fact, you are not even a threat to the
one who influences and controls you — the Devil. To put it
bluntly, you are simply a pawn in the game. Unfortunately, you
are on the “short end of the stick” as it were, and like your
master, you also will lose. You would do well to be mindful of
the following admonition about how the LORD presents Himself
to man:
With the merciful thou wilt shew thyself merciful, and with
the upright man thou wilt shew thyself upright. With the pure
thou wilt shew thyself pure; and with the froward thou wilt
shew thyself unsavoury. And the afflicted people thou wilt
save: but thine eyes are upon the haughty, that thou mayest
bring them down. (II Samuel 22:26-28)
Again, this is based upon what is in your heart:
The heart is deceitful above all things, and desperately
wicked: who can know it? I the LORD search the heart, I try
the reins, even to give every man according to his ways, and
according to the fruit of his doings. (Jeremiah 17:9-10)
Now, I need not explain what the words say as I am certain
your grasp of English is better than most Americans. Nor need
I explain the following as pertaining to your accountability

before God:
Assemble yourselves and come; draw near together, ye that are
escaped of the nations: they have no knowledge that set up the
wood of their graven image, and pray unto a god that cannot
save. Tell ye, and bring them near; yea, let them take counsel
together: who hath declared this from ancient time? who hath
told it from that time? have not I the LORD? and there is no
God else beside me; a just God and a Saviour; there is none
beside me. Look unto me, and be ye saved, all the ends of the
earth: for I am God, and there is none else. I have sworn by
myself, the word is gone out of my mouth in righteousness, and
shall not return, That unto me every knee shall bow, every
tongue shall swear. (Isaiah 45:20-23)
And again:
Wherefore God also hath highly exalted him, and given him a
name which is above every name: That at the name of Jesus
every knee should bow, of things in heaven, and things in
earth, and things under the earth; And that every tongue
should confess that Jesus Christ is Lord, to the glory of God
the Father. (Philippians 2:9-11)
It doesn’t matter whether you believe this or not Vladimir, it
is true. Moreover, it has always been true, and will remain
true for all eternity. No one can or will change that, no
matter how much they want to. What you have to look forward to
is simply this — one day you will die, just like the folks you
have had put to death. When you draw your last breath, all you
have to look forward to is an eternity of suffering beyond
your wildest imaginations. I would say that it would be
unbearable, but the LORD God is able to ensure that you will
bear it. If you think you will merely “wink out of existence”
you are sadly mistaken.
There is one thing though: you will have a short break in your
suffering: just long enough for your trial before the Lord

Jesus Christ whom you have thus far rejected:
And I saw a great white throne, and him that sat on it, from
whose face the earth and the heaven fled away; and there was
found no place for them. And I saw the dead, small and great,
stand before God; and the books were opened: and another book
was opened, which is the book of life: and the dead were
judged out of those things which were written in the books,
according to their works. And the sea gave up the dead which
were in it; and death and hell delivered up the dead which
were in them: and they were judged every man according to
their works. And death and hell were cast into the lake of
fire. This is the second death. And whosoever was not found
written in the book of life was cast into the lake of fire.
(Revelation 20:11-15)
You know, it is sad that your allow your position in this
world to stand in the way of saving your own life. No, it
seems to me that your pride is such that you could not come to
terms with the fact that you must repent and believe just like
everyone else. There is no “other standard” existent for you
and those in your position. That simply is not the way the
LORD God operates. No, the standard the LORD God set for man
has been the same from the Fall of man and will continue until
the last man on earth dies:
Jesus saith unto him, I am the way, the truth, and the life:
no man cometh unto the Father, but by me. (John 14:6)
Vladimir, like so many others, you are in a sad case. Repent
and believe the Gospel.

